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Reference:   FOI.2298.20 

Subject:    Integrated Care Centres 

Date of Request: 10 January 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
Of the services which will be ‘Health Board’s’ responsibility to provide at the new Integrated Care 
Centres, has the HDUHB given any consideration to the prospect of commissioning such services 
from the private sector. 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) treats each area of practice in an individual way. Should 
there be a need to consider private provision that would be considered on an individual basis whilst 
exploring all options available. 
 

 


